
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PENNSAUKEN BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

The Pennsauken Township Board of Education at the September 19, 2023 meeting awarded a contract for Professional 

Services for the 2023-2024 school year pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-4.4. The resolution of award and the contract listed 

below are available for public inspection at the Office of the Board Secretary located at 1695 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, 

NJ 08110, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

Name Description/Services  Amount Term Nature of Contract 

 

Risk Mitigation, LLC Safety Consultation,  $59,750.00 July 1, 2023- RFP#24-11 

 Planning & Training  June 30, 2024 

 

 

By order of the Pennsauken Township Board of Education 

 

John Ogunkanmi 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 


